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COVID-19 Customer Information 

Government regulations on social distancing means there will need to be 

some changes to how uniform is purchased this year. Please see the 

guidance below: 

• Click and Collect will be available on our website from mid-June. 

(www.deltawoolshop.co.uk). This is recommended if you can. 

 

• Appointments may be booked for after hours. Please call our shops 

once they re-open. Until then please call 07751383084 between the 

hours of 10am-5pm Monday-Saturday. 

 

• Our New Longton and Farington Shops will be open for customers. 

Opening hours will be subject to change and social distancing will be in 

place 

 

• We request only one parent / guardian per student 

 

• Fitting room facilities will be limited and our staff will help you choosing 

appropriate sizes 

 

• Please come as early as you are able to, as we expect to be very busy 

towards the end of August. We will happily swap sizes of garments if 

needed. 

 

• We will constantly review these measures in line with government 

advice 

 

• Please keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for updates 

http://www.deltawoolshop.co.uk/

